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FRIDAY AUGUST 14 

5-8pm 

EVERYONE IS INVITED! 
No Magic Island back-to-school picnic this year… Instead, please join us for the first 

Parent Teacher School Organization (PTSO) meeting of the year, at the school.  Meet 

other families and get involved in supporting Voyager School. Bring a pupu to share. 

Limited parking available in the Our Savior Lutheran School lot. 

5 - 6pm: Pupu potluck (water and juice provided) 

6 - 8pm: Parent PTSO General Meeting & Kids can watch   

                the movie  "Home" in the classroom next door 

Questions? Please email Brandy Allen at blallen80@gmail.com or Leilani Ahina at leiahina@gmail.com 

AT VOYAGER SCHOOL 


